
I-94 Midway Grant Marsh Bridge Engineering and Feasibility Study

Sign-up for Project 
Notifications!

Please provide your information below to receive project related 
notifications for the I-94 Midway Grant Marsh Bridge Engineering and 

Feasibility Study. Notifications will include upcoming engagement 
opportunities and announce when new information has been posted to 

the project website at www.dot.nd.gov/midway-grantmarsh

Email notifications will come from NDDOT’s hired consultant, Stantec.


